
 

 

 

 
 

Operational Notice 
 

No.09 of 2023 
 

HG1 dismantling on Gotto Wharf 
 

Important information regarding the forthcoming HG1 dismantling at Gotto Wharf. 
 

 
 
Fencing Installation: The delineation of the dedicated work area is scheduled for the week 
commencing December 18, 2023. 
 
Commencement of Dismantling: The actual dismantling works will initiate at the beginning of 
January 2024 and will continue until the end of the month. 
 
This delineation is essential for all quay user’s safety, ensuring an organised workflow, and 
minimising disruptions to port activities. 
 
Your cooperation during this operational phase is appreciated. For any inquiries or additional 
information, please contact Port Operations. 
 
 
 
 
 
PORT OPERATIONS       CAPTAIN K G Allen 
BELFAST HARBOUR       HARBOUR MASTER 
05th December 2023 

 


